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MAY 2010

15  RPM Meeting  Edina Library @ 1:00  - Jeopardy Challenge!

JUNE 2010

5 RPM Tonight Open

6 12th Annual NNL North, Bloomington, MN.

19  RPM Meeting  Edina Library @ 1:00 - Bonneville Models
 
JULY, 2010

3  RPM Tonight  Open

17  RPM Meeting  Edina Library @ 1:00 - NNL North Article (tentative)

CLUB MEETING AND EVENTS CALENDAR

Bring your thinking caps to this month’s meeting to the first (and maybe annual?) Jeopardy Challenge! We’ve 
been given some extra time just in case the meeting goes a little overtime! 
Contrary to what was indicated at the April meeting, bring your latest modeling project, finished or not!

             Jim
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Welcome to the May Newsletter!  Are you ready for Jeopardy? 

The April meeting was back to the business as usual, with emphasis on the business end.  We discussed what 
can and should be done with the current overwhelming booty that is our treasury.  We didn’t come to any con-
crete decisions on what to spend any of the money on, but the majority agreed that a checking account needs to 
be established with more than one signer on the account.  I have left that in Bill’s hands to accomplish. 

The on-the-table was a little sparse, but that happens in the summer months.  If you have anything to bring for 
on-the-table, please do so.  Despite what was said last month about skipping it, there will be plenty of time to 
cover on-the-table, along with other items, and still get in our much anticipated Jeopardy tournament.  Please 
note that I need one volunteer to be at the front of the room to tell me who answers first and to keep track of the 
scores for each team.  They will be referred to as Vanna, even though that is a different show entirely. 

One of the main items that we need to discuss at the meeting is the upcoming NNL North.  There will be a sign-
up sheet that Bob M. will be passing around for those who can take a half-hour of their time to man the front 
table at the entrance.  There will also be opportunities to assist me at the raffle table.  Please note that there is a 
new rule this year that states that no one will be allowed in before 10:00 unless you are a vendor or one of the 
pre-designated NNL committee members.  I know this will cause some issues, so I’m putting it out there now.  

If you haven’t already paid your membership for 2010, please do so this month.  I would like to update the web-
site membership as well. 

Thanks,

Don
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On the Table April, by Bob Maderich

There was a small turnout for the April meeting on 
the model table. (perhaps Spring fever, yard work, 
et.all) Anyway, let’s dig in.

Jim Mulligan gave us his lovely Lotus 78 For-
mula One car, that was driven by Mario Andretti 
in 1977. He began with the 1/20 Tamiya kit and 
added loads of PE, and turned aluminum. Gold 
Studio 27 decals topped off his usual fine paint to 
represent the car in “presentation” form.

Jim Allen built the new 1962 Pontiac Catalina as 
a Super Stock drag car. He painted it with Tamiya 
Mica blue and used the kit decals. He added head-
ers from the ‘68 Firebird and front tires from the 
‘64 Chevy pick-up.

Mark Rollie brought a 1971 Pinto street rod, 
that was revised from the “Poison Pinto” kit. He 
painted it with HLK lacquer and added new carbs 
from a Roadrunner kit. 

Bob Ferreira had a Model Factory Hiro March 701 
Formula One kit in unbuilt form. Go Bob!!


